From: Paula Hughart <hughartp1@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 11:02 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cost of living

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP:

My name is Paula Hughart. | am a 12 year TRS plan 1 retiree struggling to keep up with inflation.
I am asking you to recommend a Plan 1 COLA to the 2023
Legislature.

Paula Hughart

824 Malcolm St. SE

Tumwater, WA 98501

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



